
 

 
 

🎉 Hooray!! 
All children will be turning to school, full time from 
Monday 8th March. 
 
• Breakfast Club and Hang Out Club will resume,  

in line with the guidance, for working parents and  
parents to attend medical appointments etc.  
Please book through ParentPay 
Please note: We are unable to provide wrap around care  
for pre-school children 

• Children will be required to wear school uniform.  
However, all children may come into school wearing  
their PE kit on Mondays 

• School dinners will be available as normal, please  
order through ParentPay 
 

A message from Jenny and Tracy 
All bookings for wraparound care and meals are now done via  
ParentPay. For Breakfast and Hang Out club, please book 1 week in  
advance. If you need to make a last-minute booking, please contact  
the office so we are able to notify the relevant staff. You will then  
need to put a credit on ParentPay so we can allocate the payment. 
This can only be done for occasional single days. 
 
For meals, please order termly in advance. If you have a last minute 
change of circumstance, please contact the office as early in the day  
as possible to allow us to alert our meal provider. 

 
Children will return to school using the separate entrances and staggered start times as before 

  

Class Pre-school Orchard Class Oak Class Willow Class Rowan Class 
Entrance & 
exit Conservatory Conservatory Back gate on 

grass area 
Church Lane 

door 
Gate/Class 

door 
School day 
timings 

8.50am – 
3pm 

8.50am – 
3.10pm 

8.55am – 
3.15pm 

8.45am – 
3.10pm 

8.55am – 
3.20pm 

 
Recovery Curriculum 
Once classroom assessments have taken place, we would like to meet with all parents, to discuss your child’s 
recovery programme of learning, working together to minimise the impact of COVID on their future learning 
success. 
They have been arranged for weeks beginning: 

• Monday 22nd March 
• Monday 29th March 

More details to follow. 
 
 

  

Friday 
   26th  February 2021  

  

Mrs  
Russell 

 Best 
wishes 

 

Have 
fun 

Enjoy 
 your  

special day! 
 



 

From the term following the Easter break, all children will be given skills exercises to practice at home. For 
KS2 children, these will be tasks that can be completed independently. However, we will ask for your help in 
encouraging them to do so. 
 
Please be reminded 
Children who need to self-isolate in line with current guidance and who are physically well, will be provided 
with and expected to engage with remote education. 
 
Peripatetic music lessons 
If all is going according to plan, Peripatetic music lessons will recommence From Monday 19th April. 
 
Please can we ask that you read the attached Risk Assessment 
 
Thank you for your continuing support 
The HPS Team 
 
 


